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CHICAGO, JANUARY 18, 2023

To The President and Members of the City Council: r

Your Committee on Pedestrian and Traffic Safety begs leave to recommend that Your Honorable Body
DO NOT PASS the sundry proposed ordinance(s) and/or order(s) submitted here with which were referred to
the Committee on Pedestrian and Traffic Safety concerning Traffic Regulations and Traffic Signs, et cetera as
follows:

The following items were NOT RECOMMENDED by the City Department(s) and
FAILED TO PASS:

WARD TRAFFIC WARNING SIGNS AND/OR SIGNALS:

14 Not Recommended West 46th Street & South Kedzie Avenue is an Arterial Street. An
Engineering Study Indicates All-Way Stop Signs are not warranted according to establish
Federal and State Standards and could increase accidents.22-01924167 [Or2022-298]
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